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City of Taylor Mill
COMMISSION MEETING
Wednesday, November 3, 2021

CALL TO ORDER:

Mayor Bell called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m. In attendance were: Mayor Daniel L.
Bell, Commissioner Caroline Braden, Commissioner Mark Kreimborg, Commissioner Rose
Merritt, Commissioner Dan Murray, and City Administrative Officer Brian Haney.

NEW BUSINESS:

City Administrative Officer, Brian Haney, recommended that the city sign and extend City
Attorney Frank Wichmann’s Contract through January 1, 2022 for him to get his 50 years of
service to the city. Mayor Bell called for a motion to approve Mr. Haney’s recommendation of
signing and extending the services of City Attorney Frank Wichmann to the date of January 1,
2022. Commissioner Merritt so moved, with a second from Commissioner Braden. The City Clerk
called the roll.

Commissioner Merritt Yes
Commissioner Braden Yes
Mayor Bell Yes
Commissioner Kreimborg  No

Commissioner Murray Yes

MOTION CARRIED

City Administrative Officer, Brian Haney, recommended that the city hire the firm of
Gatlin & Voelker, starting January 2, 2022. Mayor Bell called for a motion to approve Mr. Haney’s
recommendation of hiring and signing a contract with the Gatlin & Voelker Law Firm for the City
Attorney Services. Commission approved by unanimous vote.

MOTION CARRIED

ADJOURNMENT:

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Bell called for a motion to adjourn.
Commissioner Merritt so moved, with a second from Commissioner Murray to adjourn the
meeting. The motion passed with the unanimous approval of the Commission, the time being 12:09
p-m.

MOTION CARRIED



The next Commission Meeting will be Wednesday, November 10, 2021, at 7:00 p.m.
APPROVED:

Daniel L. Bell, Mayor
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